
  

 

 

 

Lythys – Newsletter – 11
th

 October 2019 

This half term our Value is     

“Trust and Unity” 
Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

Monday, 14th October 2019 – Pupil Photos 

Wednesday, 23rd October - Flu immunisation – Reception – Year 6 

Monday, 28th October 2019 – Friday 1st November 2019 – October Half Term 
Thursday 24th October 2019-Spooky Disco Foundation Phase 4pm-5pm /KS2-5:15pm-6:15pm 

Monday 4th November 2019 – INSET DAY 

 

Good News Assembly for Key Stage 2 is held on Thursdays at 9:15am. Foundation Phase is Fridays at 9:15am. 

Parents/carers are welcome to attend to celebrate their children having pupil of the week. 

Foundation Phase  KS2  

Dosbarth 1 Miss Carrol Max Dosbarth 7 Mrs Lewis Myah 

Dosbarth 2 Mr Key Jamie Dosbarth 8 Miss Paske Ffion 

Dosbarth 3 Miss Bones Darcy Dosbarth 9 Mrs Rogers Lily 

Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks Sienna Dosbarth 10 Mrs Messore William 

Dosbarth 5 Mrs Attewell Lilli-Mae Dosbarth 11 Miss Grimas Mya 

Dosbarth 6 Mrs Ally-Perrett Halle Dosbarth 12 Miss Williams Jacob G 

  Dosbarth 13 Mrs Parker Evans Maddie N-R 

  Dosbarth 14 Mr Phillips Rhys B 

Attendance 

Our Attendance Winners for last week in Foundation Phase were Dosbarth 3 with 98.3% & KS2 winners 

were Dosbarth 9 with 98.7%.  The overall attendance last week was 94.1% bringing our whole year 

attendance so far up to the magic 95.6%. Well done everyone!  

 

Garnteg Excellence Award 

The governors would like to congratulate all staff and learners and wish Mrs Roche 

and Mrs Jones every success this evening in receiving an extremely prestigious award 

from the Welsh Government and Estyn Inspections for achieving the grade Excellent 

in our Estyn inspection. We are extremely proud of everyone. 
 

Flu Immunisations 

Flu immunisation letters have gone out to all parents this week. Please return the consent slips if you would 

like your child to have the flu spray or not. These need to be returned asap as the nurses are collecting 

them from school to check medical history. Thankyou. 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to all pupils and families for donating food. This will be distributed next week to the luncheon 

club at the Millennium Hall. 
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Garnteg Bake off 

On this special occasion we are welcoming all parents to come to our bake-off sale in the school hall on 

Wednesday 23rdth October at 3pm. All proceeds from the cake sale will be donated to Cancer Research  

 

ALDI Vouchers 

School will be collecting Aldi vouchers, if you collect any vouchers, please hand them in at the school office. 

Thank you. 

 

Nursery 

Please can all children keep a spare change of clothes on their pegs in case of accidents, messy or muddy 

play.  If you have spare children’s underwear or school uniform you no longer want, we would be grateful for 

the spare clothing. Please return the children’s reading bags on Wednesdays so pupils can change their 

books.  

 

Dosbarth 1&2 

Thank you for bringing in your PE kits, PE will continue to be each Wednesday so kits can be left in school 

for these sessions. We have loved junk modelling in our creative area this week, thank you for all your 

donations! If anyone has any more recycling suitable for crafts we would love to restock our junk modelling 

area! Diolch!  

 

Dosbarth 3 & 4 

Reminder that we have a spelling test every Friday, can you please help your children to learn their spellings. 

Please continue to work with your children on their homework tasks, we have seen some amazing work and 

have given out lots of Dojos! Da iawn!  

Reading café letters have gone out, please send your replies to the class teacher. We look forward to seeing 

you! 

 

Dosbarth 5 & 6 

A polite reminder for reading books to be returned every week. All termly homework to be completed by 

Wednesday 23rd October. We are looking forward to seeing everything you have done and awarding dojos.  

 

Dosbarth 7 & 8 

Please could you continue to help you child practise their lines for our class assembly which will take place on 

Tuesday 22nd October. Thanks again. 

 

Dosbarth 9 & 10  

In class this term we are looking at Italian Landmarks, we will be making some of our own landmarks with 

junk modelling- any donations of junk modelling would be much appreciated. Thankyou 

 

Dosbarth 11 & 12 

Can pupils please remember PE kits on Monday (Miss Williams) or Thursday (Miss Grimas). Reading books and 

homework logs to be returned to school on a Friday. 

 

Dosbarth 13 & 14 

A huge Da Iawn to the children who passed their KS2 swimming awards this week and last! Also, diolch to 

the pupils in Dosbarth 14 for leading the Harvest Festival Assembly at school this week. Bendigedig! On 

Thursday 17th October, a number of pupils (boys and girls), will be taking part in a Rugby Festival at 

Cwmbran Stadium. Have a great day! 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs S E Roche & all the Staff at Garnteg 

 


